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WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF THE LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE A  -  14 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

SUBMITTED TO THE LICENSING AND REGULATORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
 – 16 NOVEMBER 2020 

 
(To be read in conjunction with the Agenda for the Meeting) 

 
Present 

 
Cllr Jerome Davidson 
Cllr Patricia Ellis 
 

Cllr Michaela Martin 
 

 
 

35.  ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN (Agenda item 1.)   
 
Cllr Jerome Davidson was elected Chairman for the meeting.  
 

36.  DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS (Agenda item 2.)   
 
There were no disclosures of interests in relation to matters on the agenda.  
 

37.  LICENSING ACT 2003 - APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION TO LICENCE AT THE 
CHARTERHOUSE ARMS, DEANERY ROAD, GODALMING (Agenda item 3.)  
(Pages 3 - 4) 
 
The Sub-Committee considered an application to vary the Premises Licence of The 
Charterhouse Arms, Deanery Road, Godalming to incorporate an external servery 
within the licensed premises, as shown on drawings and plans accompanying the 
application.  
 
The following were present at the hearing: 
 
Paul Hughes, Waverley Borough Council Licensing Manager 
Daniel Bainbridge, Borough Solicitor 
Karen Cochrane, Solicitor, acting for the applicant, Punch Taverns  
Ian Dawson, Tenant Landlord at The Charterhouse Arms 
Laura Oliver, Objector 
 
The applicant confirmed that the variation requested would enable drinks to be 
served from the external servery to customers seated outside. This would help 
reduce congestion in the bar area and aid customers in social distancing while on 
the premises. The proposed extension of the sales area to include the car park and 
garden was to allow for the occasional use of a mobile bar for special events. 
 
The objector, Mrs Oliver, made representations to the Sub-Committee reflecting the 
character of the neighbourhood generally and contrast with the customers of the 
pub, the displacement parking caused by the pub car park being closed, increased 
motorbike traffic noise, and rude security staff. She voiced concerns at the 
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intensification of the use of the external area of the pub by allowing the sale of 
alcohol outside.  
 
The Sub-Committee noted that no objections had been received from responsible 
authorities, environmental health, or the Police in respect of the application.  
 
At 10:43am, the Sub-Committee withdrew to consider their decision. The Sub-
Committee re-convened at 11am. 
 
The Sub-Committee RESOLVED to grant a variation to the Premises Licence to 
extend the licensed area to include the external servery area, as shown on the 
amended plan, but excluding the whole of the external premises.  
 
The Sub-Committee noted that the concerns expressed by the Objector were not 
directly relevant to the licensing objectives, nor attributable to the licensed premises 
itself. However, the Sub-Committee encouraged the landlord to engage with his 
neighbours and to listen to their concerns.  
 
 
 
The meeting commenced at 10.00 am and concluded at 11.10 am 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
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